
SHOCKING NEWS FOR DAIRY FARMERS!
Extensive research has proven that stray

voltage in and around your dairy shed 
DOES NOT cause mastitis in your herd.

The MPTA warns you to be wary of those who will tell
you different then try and sell their “magic” products

to eliminate stray voltage and reduce mastitis.

For a free copy of a researched presentation by Dr. Doug 
Reinemann of USA contact the MPTA on

027 449 7402 or email info@nzmpta.co.nz


